
  

City Council Announcements 
April 11, 2006 

 
 
A. Information Needed by Council Staff 

 
1. Council staff would like to remind Council Members that the final vote for CDBG is scheduled 

for April 18.  Please contact Jennifer if you have a need for additional information, or if you 
would like to recommend changes or additional motions for the final vote. 

 
B. For Your Information 

 
1. Attached is a grant application submitted by the City. 
 
 



  

Grant Submission Update Memo 
TO:  Rocky Fluhart, Steve Fawcett, Cindy Gust-Jenson 

FROM:  Grant Acquisition Team 

DATE:  4/7/2006 

SUBJECT: YouthCity After-School, Summer & Employment Programs 

FUNDING AGENCY: Castle Foundation 

REQUESTED AMOUNT: $3,000 

DEPARTMENT APPLYING: Salt Lake City Foundation 

COLLABORATING AGENCIES:   None 

DATE SUBMITTED:   March 31, 2006  

SPECIFICS:  

 Technical Assistance (Training)   Equipment Only 

 Provides     FTE Position(s) 

  Existing  New           Overtime   Requires Funding After Grant 

  Explanation:          

             

 Match Required     0%               In Kind     Cash 

 Computer Software Development            In House       Contract Services    

 New Program (City not performing function now) 

 

GRANT DETAILS: 

 
 Salt Lake City Foundation submitted a grant application to The Castle Foundation requesting $3,000 in general 

operating support for the YouthCity after-school, summer, and employment programs for fiscal year 2005/2006. 
 
 No matching funds are required.   

 
 The Castle Foundation has supported YouthCity for three years. 

   
 


